From: Bristol Recreation Department

To: Bristol Town Administrator

Subject: BRD Newsletter -- 6/22/24

Date: Saturday, June 22, 2024 3:32:19 AM



P.O. Box 249, Bristol, VT. 05443 • (802)453-5885 • http://bristolvt.myrec.com/

# **Local Events**

### Reoccurring:

Farmers Market, through <u>Bristol CORE</u> - Every Monday from June 3rd-Sept 30, 3:00-7:00pm

**Bristol Band, Concert on the Green** - Every Wednesday from June 12-August 28. 7-8:30PM. Rain Location: Holley Hall

## **Upcoming:**

<u>Town Wide Yard Sale</u> - June 22nd, 9am-3pm, Town Green and throughout Bristol. Registration Closed.

<u>Summer Vacation Clay Camps</u> - July 8th through August 16th, Bristol Clay Studio

Lifeguard Training Course - June 24th-27th 7:30am-2pm \$275.00, Limited spots available.

Contact Sam Cormany @ (802) 377-

2776; <u>slgilmore31@gmail.com</u> for more information. 2024 VT Gran Fondo - June 29th, All day, BRC Fields

#### 2024 Vermont Gran Fondo

The Annual VT Gran Fondo race, which departs and finishes right here in Bristol, will be on June 29th, 2024. This long cycling event needs volunteers! All volunteering for the event will benefit the BRD scholarship fund, which goes to help families participate in BRD events, camps, and classes. To sign up to volunteer, follow this link.

#### 4th of July OUTHOUSE RACE

Register to be in the race: Teams of 3

Monday Night Volleyball

New this summer! We are offering Monday night volleyball, hosted at the BES gymnasium. For just \$20 for the season, you can get a great workout, meet new friends, and have a blast! No volleyball on June 24th or July 15th.

### **Do You Want to Help Conservation Efforts in Bristol?**

The Bristol Conservation Commission (BCC) has an opening for a new member!

We are a group of Bristol residents working to conserve Bristol's natural and cultural heritage and raise public awareness for these resources.

Joining the BCC is a great (and easy way) to get involved with the town since we only meet once a month from 6-7:30 on the second Thursday in the Holley Hall conference room with a zoom option. We are currently working on a wildlife corridor project with Middlebury College students, assisting with increasing accessibility in the town parks, wrapping up No Mow May/Green Up Day, park management/maintenance, etc.

If you're interested, please feel free to attend or send me an email at <a href="mailto:thecarolyndash@gmail.com">thecarolyndash@gmail.com</a>

## Wheels Camp

Due to last minute cancellations, we have a few spots available in the Hub Wheels Camp. If you know someone who is interested, please reach out to Taylor at <a href="https://hubdirector@bristolvt.org">Hubdirector@bristolvt.org</a>.

#### **5 Town Riders**

Registration now open! In partnership with the Bristol Recreation Department, <u>5 Town Riders</u> is a central community cycling club that aims to support youth riders (5th-12th Grade) as they develop individual bike skills in a team-focused environment. We offer skills training and trail rides in a group setting from June - October.

#### \* JOB OPPORTUNITY \*

BRD is seeking motivated individuals to join our summer swim instructor staff. We will provide training! If interested, please email <a href="mailto:recdirector@bristolvt.org">recdirector@bristolvt.org</a> or call (802) 453-5885.

Sent to: townadmin@bristolvt.org
To Opt out of our email list please <u>click here to unsubscribe</u>